
September 29, 2019 

 

Budget Advocates Recommend Improved Transparency 

 

The Neighborhood Council Budget Advocates recommended that the Mayor present his Proposed 

Budget on February 1st, 80 days earlier than the charter mandated date of April 20th.  We believe 

that the development of the Budget must be an open and transparent process where all interested 

parties, including Budget Advocates, have ample time to review, analyze, and comment. There is 

not sufficient time under the current timetable. 

 

Unfortunately, the Mayor rejected this recommendation, which is why the Budget Advocates are 

asking the Neighborhood Councils to approve and file the following Community Impact Statement 

in Council File 19-0600.   

 

Make our voices heard! 

 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact your Budget Representative or Budget Advocate or 

email us at lajack@gmail.com. 

 

-------------------- 

 

Community Impact Statement from the ________________ Neighborhood Council 

(Council File 19-0600) 

 

Whereas, according to the City Charter, “each Neighborhood Council may present to the Mayor 

and Council an annual list of priorities for the City budget.” 

 

Whereas, on July 24 and September 3, the Neighborhood Council Budget Advocates 

recommended that the Mayor present his Proposed Budget on February 1st, 80 days earlier than 

the charter mandated date of April 20th.   

 

Whereas, this recommendation was rejected.   

 

Whereas, the Budget Advocates believe that the development of the Budget must be an open and 

transparent process where all interested parties, including Budget Advocates, have ample time to 

review, analyze, and comment upon the budget.  

 

Whereas, the extra 80 days will allow for increased transparency. 

 

Therefore, the __________________ Neighborhood Council supports increased transparency into 

the development of the City’s Budget and finances and strongly recommends that the Mayor 

present his Proposed Budget on February 1st, 80 days earlier than the charter mandated date of 

April 20th.    

 

mailto:lajack@gmail.com
mailto:lajack@gmail.com
RobertA
Typewritten Text
ATTACHMENT "E"



Furthermore, the Neighborhood Council supports the filing of this Community Impact Statement 

in Council File 19-0600 (Budget Proposal Fiscal Year 2019-20) or subsequent budget file for the 

Fiscal Year 2020-21.   




